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From: Sondra Clark

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 2:07:10 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] We need an eviction moratorium in Shoreline
Sensitivity: Normal
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City Council,
| am writing to urge you to pass an eviction moratorium in Shoreline.

Thousands of people in our community have suddenly lost their incomes due to the
coronavirus crisis. We cannot allow people to lose their homes too — especially not now.

| urge you to pass an emergency eviction moratorium in Shoreline, including a ban on filing
evictions throughout the crisis.

Thank you for your consideration — | look forward to hearing you have taken action on this
issue & taken other steps to address the immediate impacts of this crisis on our community.

I will also add that there should be no late fees or penalties at all for late rent payments. | feel
that if rent cannot be met, then rent payments could be made up with payment plans when life
returns to some type of normalicy.

Sondra Clark

ec19507 @gmail.com

823 N 161st place #304
Shoreline , Washington 98133
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